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NEW DISTRICT INFORMATION
New House Bill, 1-1087, effective August 2, 2019:
On or after August 2, 2019, a district shall be deemed to have given full and timely notice of a public meeting if the district posts the notice, with specific agenda information if available, no less than 24 hours prior to holding the meeting on a public website of the district.
It is no longer required of districts to post the agenda meetings at any locations outside of the district’s website.
Beginning with the August 8, 2019 meeting agenda, all notices will be posted on the district’s website: www.rcmwd.com and on the board in front of the district office.  This will accommodate those residents who may not have computer access.
If you have any questions, please contact the district office at: 719-576-0746 or email: rockcreekwater@wildblue.net.

